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Christmas Season's Get-Together  
 

for Doctoral Students, Postdoctoral 
Researchers, Visiting Scholars and 
their Families & Colleagues 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear international doctoral candidates, post-docs and visiting scholars,  
 
We cordially invite you and your family to a Christmas Season’s Get-Together  
At the foyer of the International Centre, Pfaffenwaldring 60 (IZ), Campus Vaihingen 
 
on 
 
Friday, December 9, 2022, 4.30 pm.  
 
Come and share some joyful moments with us!  
 
We will enjoy seasonal stories, a hot buffet with vegetarian and non-vegetarian regional 
delicacies; listen to typical German Christmas carols, etc. 
Last, but not least we hope for Father Christmas passing by to surprise the children among 
us … 
  
You are very welcome to bring not only your family members, but colleagues with or 
without family, too. Just send us a short e-mail until December 2 at the latest indicating 
your name and the number of participating adults and children who will accompany you: 
gwl@ia.uni-stuttgart.de 

Register quickly, as our number of participants is limited. 
 
 
We are very much looking forward to seeing you in December! 
 
Your IZ Team for international doctoral students,  
postdocs and visiting scholars 
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Welcome Center for International Scholars and Department International Students 
International Office (IZ) 
University of Stuttgart 
Pfaffenwaldring 60 
70569 Stuttgart 
Tel.: +49711 685 685 46 (Katja Jenkner) 
Tel: +49 711 685 689 99 (Raphaela Diel) 
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